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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	x
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

		
		
		
		
		
		
	x
	Sara Wolfson, Student, (wolfson4@tcnj.edu) 


		
	x
	Erik Hendrickson, Student (erikrhendrickson@gmail.com) 


	MEETING MINUTES- Additional Meeting
Date:  
21 April 2010
Time:  
3:00 p.m. — 4:30 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203
I.  Minutes from March 2 and April 6, 2010 approved.
M. Horst
II.   Presentation – E. Hendrickson spoke to the committee about ideas for composting, landscaping, recycling, energy efficiency, buildings and civic responsibility on campus that he feels the committee might want to consider.  The committee found the presentation informative and filled with many good ideas.  It was explained that there is an institutional process and procedure to work through before any idea can be put into action.  The committee agreed to direct these ideas to the appropriate the sub-committees once they were agreed upon.   
E. Hendrickson
III.  Team Updates –

       A. 1. Community Garden --S. Wolfson reported that the “Community Garden” was moving forward through the Bonner Center and planting was to be done on the upcoming weekend.  Through more discussion, it was discovered that the proper procedures were not followed.  The issue of calling this initiative a “Community Garden” brought concern to the committee.  It implied that the outside community could participate.  Without the proper process for this endeavor, it would create many misconceptions of a community garden that the College could possibly be held liable.  It was decided to call it a “College Garden” and use it as a pilot for a more comprehensive garden next year.
C. Heuring agreed to meet with E. Gruber (Landscaping and Grounds) and  P. Donahue (Bonner Center) to explain the process and encourage pooling efforts to help with this initiative move forward and avoid future situations such as this.

      A.2. Transportation – No representative

      A.3.  Curriculum – No representative

      A.4.   Recycling – It was reported that Jake Thraen is working on the Dump & Run Program this semester.

      B.1. GHG Inventory – It was reported that the inventory is almost complete.

      C.1. Website – The faculty, staff, and student surveys regarding automobile use are up and running on the College website.  All are encouraged to participate. 

S. Wolfson

M. Horst

M. Horst

IV. Climate Action Plan – continuing to pursue grant money to address the geothermal initiative through PSE&G and Blaustein School for Sustainable New Jersey. 

C. Horst

L. Winyard

V.  Other

      A.  The committee was asked to endorse the revised Print Sense Program.  This program cuts-down on printing, conserves resources and is environmentally sound.  Students will be charged for printing and faculty will be encouraged to use virtual printing for students’ papers.  Font size and printing on both sides will be part of the program requirements. The program will hopefully begin next Fall.  

 The committee voted unanimously to endorse this program.
N. Stern

VI.  Announcements

      A.  It was announced in order to save more energy, the heat will be turned down to 670  during winter months and cooling will be held at 780 during the warmer weather.  All heaters will be confiscated as they are a fire hazard.
L. Winyard
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